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7:45 P.M. 

CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

JUNE 11, 1979 

Centerville Municipal Building, Law Library 

Mayor Victor Green 
Deputy Mayor Russell Sweetman 
Councilmembers Nora Lake 

James Singer 
J. V. Stone · 
Leonard Stubbs 
Jeffrey Siler 

Clerk of Council Marilyn Mclaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 
Administrative Assistant Joseph Minner 
Planner Alan Schwab 
Board of Architectural Review Members Robert Nichol 

Fayne Kuker 

The Meeting was called for Council to meet with Board of Architectural 
Review Members to explain to them action taken on May 21 concerning the 
statues in front of the Antonio 1 s Restaurant. During the Meeting Council 
expressed their appreciation to the BAR Members for their efforts in the 
AP District. The BAR Members were asked to reconsider their decision to 
resign. Emphasis was placed upon the lack of communications between the 
Council and BAR during consideration of this issue. The following 
suggestions were made for the future: 

1. Better communications between Council, the BAR and the Business 
Community. 

2. Consideration should be given to increasing the Board to seven 
Members, one being a representative from the Business Community. 

3. Perhaps some guidelines should be established between the Counci l 
and BAR to achieve what is intended for the AP District. 

Mrs. Lake suggested that a letter be sent from Mayor Green to all Members 
of the BAR asking them to reconsider their resignation. 

Discussed in conjunction with this matter was the amendment to the AP 
District Ordinance. It was concurred that this Ordinance be considered 
for Public Hearing at the next Council Meeting. Considered in conjunction 
with this will be an amendment to the Sign Ordinance and increasing the 
Membership of the Board to seven. 

Marilyn J. Mclaughlin 
Clerk of Council 


